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Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

Year 5 Trip to Ingrebourne Valley – Rivers Topic (Friday 13th June 2025) 

  

As part of our Science topic on Rivers, we are delighted to offer Year 5 pupils the opportunity to visit 

Ingrebourne Valley on Friday 13th June 2025. This hands-on trip will support and enhance our learning 

in the classroom, allowing children to explore river features and investigate how rivers shape the 

landscape over time.  

Children will travel by coach, leaving school in the morning, please be at school on time. Returning in 

time for the usual end-of-day pick-up.  

Pupils will need to wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch, water bottle, and suitable 

footwear for outdoor activities (e.g. trainers or wellies, weather depending). Please ensure they have a 

light waterproof jacket in case of rain. 

The cost of the trip is £16.50 per child, which covers transport and all activities. 

 Payment should be made via Arbor by Friday 9th May, please speak to the school office about support 

with the cost of the trip if required. 

Children are required to bring a healthy pack lunch, if your child is eligible for a free school pack lunch, 

please do contact the office on admin.bps@catrust.org.uk before the 9th May. 

We are also looking for parent volunteers, please let the office know if you are available to help. 

We are really looking forward to this exciting day of outdoor learning and exploration. 

  

Kind regards, 
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